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Minutes  

Public Hearing 
North Hampton School Board  

October 25, 2012 
 

Present: David Sarazen, Victoria Kilroy, Anne Ambrogi, Henry Marsh and Tamara Le  
 
Others Present: Robert Sullivan, Superintendent; Barbara Hopkins, Assistant Superintendent; Bill 
Hickey, Business Administrator; Peter Sweet, Principal; Karen Frisbie, Director of Pupil Services 
 
Call to Order – Mr. Sarazen opened the hearing at 7:08 pm 
 
Mr. Sarazen noted that a legal notice had properly posted this hearing in local papers on October 16, 
2012.   
 
Mr. Sarazen stated that the purpose of this hearing was to seek public opinion on the request to withdraw 
funds to replace the obsolete HVAC field panel data processor.  The withdrawal would come from the 
Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund that was created for the purpose of building repairs to the 
North Hampton School.  The cost would be $9,700 and the fund balance is $147,000.   
 
Hearing no comments Mr. Sarazen closed the hearing at 7:09 pm 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Patti Venenga  


